From: James Beasley

Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 1:56 PM

To: Heckman, Lee

Subject: Fwd: {Sunridge:23} new development in this area Case C14-2012-0114

Dear Mr. Heckman,

| am a homeowner in the Sunridge neighborhood. | am writing to tell you that | am fully
in favor of the referenced project, including the zoning change and restrictions put
forward during the 10/23/12 public hearing. Please feel free to contact me by email if
you have any questions.

Sincerely, James Beasley

4505 Elana Ct, Austin TX 78741



